

Homework

Oak Class pupils will receive one piece of Maths, English and Spelling homework each week. There will also be a Topic based piece of homework which will run for the half term.

This homework is in addition to reading which should be happening every night.

Homework will be given out on a Monday and is due back on the following Monday, when new homework will be issued. Your reading record book should also be handed in on Monday with your homework

Thank you for your support and please see me if there are any queries.

PE and Music

This term in PE the children are learning the skills of Tag Rugby. They need their PE kits on a Wednesday and Thursday.

In Music, the children are being taught drumming and singing.

Lyng CE Primary School



Oak class Autumn Term Curriculum Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the start of another exciting year in Oak class.

This year we are starting the autumn term with a new topic based around Space and Dinosaurs. During the first half term we will base our topic and literacy work around 'The Land of Neverbelieve' by Norman Messenger. This beautifully illustrated book introduces children to a new land of strange and curious delights. We will base our literacy writing on the Land of Neverbelieve, we will explore science through this land. We will enjoy making a class display and produce some drawings and paintings from this mystical land.

During the second half term we will be learning about Dinosaurs. In Science we will be looking at evolution and adaptation and the reasons the Dinosaurs are no longer with us. We will be creating some exciting art work. I look forward to seeing the children's independent work from their half termly homework.

Miss Wharton